November 27, 2019
Dear Parents/Guardians,

The grade 4 students will be going on a field trip to Sherwood Bowl on the
morning of Monday, December 16. Participation in this activity will provide
students the opportunity to meet a variety of learning ocutcomes in the physical
education curriculum, such as:
e improving upon the functional level of fithess through participation
e experiencing and appreciating the health benefits that result from physical activity
e acquiring and improving upon skills through a variety of developmentally appropriate
movement activities in alternative environments
interacting positively with others
e assuming responsibility to lead an active way of life

Students will bowl for one hour from 10:30 am - 11:30 am. We will be leaving the school at
10:00 am and returning around 12:00 pm. Parents are welcome to join us at the bowling alley
however, due to limited space on the lanes, only students will be bowling. Please note that
students will not be permitted to purchase any food items at the bowling alley.

The cost of this field trip is $8.65.
$7.00 for the program/entrance fee
$1.65 for the bus
$8.65 TOTAL

The cost is based on full class participation. This field trip cost was included in the Field
Trip Fee for the first term that you have already paid on PowerSchool.

Thank you for your continued support of your child’s education. Feel free to contact the teachers
with any questions or concerns that you may have.

Sincerely,

Miss Podoborozny, Mrs. Prenoslo, and Mrs. Lindbeck




